Mr. Prancis M, mw. Caliadn,
Group I, Service School,
Squad 8, Gunnery School,
UeSeH.To8,,

Norfolk, Va.

Dear Frank:
_ Your letter of December 27th has been
received during Dr, Allen's absence from his office.
He has been with the basketball team on their eastern
trip, playing in Buffalo, New York City, Philadelphia,
and tonight in St. Louis. They will return Saturday
evening.,

I am sure Dr, xllmwillblhappyﬁo send
doubt you will hear from him early next week,

Sincerely yours,




